
 

To:  

Subject: SB 941 Opposition Testimony 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am in total opposition SB 941 as it is unnecessary and is a further attenuation of my 

rights, as a resident of the State of Oregon.  This appears to be a solution in search of a 

problem!  The five year requirement for individuals, to keep track of information is a 

joke!  It is difficult enough to keep all your tax information straight now you want to add 

on another layer of government mandated forms.  Why is it that our elected 

representatives’ feel compelled to create criminals out of honest law abiding citizens?  The 

fact that this is trying to be approved, through the machinations of an emergency 

provision, is truly laughable.  Where is the public threat for such an unprecedented over 

reach!  The elected legislators should follow the doctors’ oath, “Do no harm!” 

 

I seriously urge the Oregon State legislators to not approve this piece of legislation as it is 

one more example of the State of Oregon trying to impose unjust laws on the generally law 

abiding citizens! 
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